
From: Suzanne.Dorrington 
 
Sent: Thursday, 9 August 2007 3:04 PM 
 
To: Abetz, Eric (Senator); Adams, Judith (Senator); Allison, Lyn (Senator); Barnett, Guy 
(Senator); Bartlett, Andrew (Senator); Bernardi, Cory (Senator); Bishop, Mark (Senator); 
Boswell, Ron (Senator); Brandis, George (Senator); Brown, Carol (Senator); Calvert, 
Paul (Senator); senator.ian.campbell@aph.gov.au; Carr, Kim (Senator); Chapman, Grant 
(Senator); Colbeck, Richard (Senator); Conroy, Stephen (Senator); Coonan, Helen 
(Senator); Crossin, Patricia (Senator); Eggleston, Alan (Senator); Ellison, Christopher 
(Senator); Evans, Chris (Senator); Faulkner, John (Senator); Ferguson, Alan (Senator); 
senator.ferris@aph.gov.au; Fielding, Steve (Senator); Fierravanti-Wells, Concetta 
(Senator); Fifield, Mitchell (Senator); Forshaw, Michael (Senator); Heffernan, Bill 
(Senator); Hogg, John (Senator); Humphries, Gary (Senator); Hurley, Annette (Senator); 
Hutchins, Steve (Senator); Johnston, David (Senator); Joyce, Barnaby (Senator); Kemp, 
Rod (Senator); Kirk, Linda (Senator); Lightfoot, Ross (Senator); Ludwig, Joe (Senator); 
Lundy, Kate (Senator); Macdonald, Ian (Senator); Macdonald, Sandy (Senator); 
senator.mcewan@aph.gov.au; McGauran, Julian (Senator); Marshall, Gavin (Senator); 
Mason, Brett (Senator); McLucas, Jan (Senator); Milne, Christine (Senator); Minchin, 
Nick (Senator); Moore, Claire (Senator); Murray, Andrew (Senator); Nash, Fiona 
(Senator); Nettle, Kerry (Senator); O'Brien, Kerry (Senator); Parry, Stephen (Senator); 
Patterson, Kay (Senator); Payne, Marise (Senator); Polley, Helen (Senator); Ray, Robert 
(Senator); Ronaldson, Michael (Senator); zSantoro, Santo (Senator); Scullion, Nigel 
(Senator); Sherry, Nick (Senator); Siewert, Rachel (Senator); Stephens, Ursula (Senator); 
Troeth, Judith (Senator); Trood, Russell (Senator); Watson, John (Senator); Wong, 
Penelope (Senator); Webber, Ruth (Senator); Wortley, Dana (Senator) 
 
Dear Senator: 
 
As a citizen of Australia, I am approaching you in the hope that you will consider voting 
against the passing of the Legislation relating to the removal of power from the 
Aboriginal people on Indigenous Communities, and the "dis-applying" of the Racial 
Discrimination Act, all in the name of stopping child abuse on these communities. 
 
As stated recently by Mick Dodson, further abuse of power over the lives of Aboriginal 
people will not bring about the cessation of this problem. 
 
Having worked myself in Central Australia for a number of years I am very familiar with 
the problems faced by Indigenous communities, and do not believe that any approach 
without proper consultation & co-operation with the people themselves as to what would 
be acceptable from their perspective as a solution will ever work. 
 
In anticaption that you may consider or reconsider your point of view, 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Suzanne Dorrington 




